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CORRESPONDENCE 
5/16/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 02929-2022 

Notification of Unaccepted E-fi ling (E-filing ID = 29832) 

The document presented has been reviewed by the Office of Commission Clerk and has not been accepted as an 
e-filing. 

Per Rule 25-30.425, F.A.C., the utility shall file its verified notice and supporting documents with the 
Commission' s Division of Accounting and Finance. You may contact the Division of Accounting and Finance 
at (850) 413-6900 for instructions on filing price index applications. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Office of Commission Clerk at clerk@psc.state.tl.us 
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